FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am requesting the following information under the Freedom of Information Act:

1.      The number of council-funded adult home care packages/clients returned to the council by a provider (e.g. due to lack of capacity) in October 2021

2.      The number of council-funded adult home care packages/clients returned to the council by a provider each month since April 2021 (including November and December 2021, if available)

3.      The number of unallocated/unsourced adult home care hours in October 2021

4.      The number of unallocated/unsourced adult home care hours in April 2021

5.    The current number of unallocated/unsourced adult home care hours

6.      The number of clients the question 5 figure relates to

If the information for any question cannot be sourced within the section 12 cost limit, please mark that question as ‘information not held’ and respond to the remainder of the request.

Please find the relevant information attached. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
